
 
 

Carnival Day – Friday 25th July 2025 
 
Dear Parent/ Carers, 
 
Once again, we are incredibly proud of all students at The Suthers School and what they have achieved 
this year. They have consistently shown high standards. Students show ‘The Suthers Way’ every day, and 
promote our core values of TORCH: Tenacity, Optimism, Respect, Curiosity and Hard Work.  
 
As we head into the final few weeks of term, it is important that students continue to be fully engaged with 
their learning and continue to promote a positive culture. This includes arriving to school on time, following 
the uniform guidelines, being punctual to lessons and giving 100% in every lesson.  
 
As we look to our end of year celebrations, we want to recognise the fantastic achievements of all our 
students. Due to the massive success of ‘Carnival Day’ last year, we have decided to make it an annual 
tradition. 
 
On Friday 25th July 2025, students will be in school from 8:25am until 12:30pm. Students will be 
allowed to wear PE Kit and will spend much of their day outside. There will be opportunities throughout the 
day to enjoy time on the inflatables and listen to music provided by students. There will also be student led 
activities including a pick and mix stall, games, face glitter and a football tournament. Students can bring a 
small amount of cash on the day, but it is not a necessity.  
 
Due to the final day being a half-day, there will not be a meal service provided. However, students will be 
able to have a ‘grab and go lunch’, which will be pizza.  
 
Alongside the grab and go lunch option, there will also be an ice cream van and waffle cart available 
throughout the morning. As a reward for all of the students hard work this year, we will be giving out tokens 
for a free ice cream. Any further purchases will need to be made via cash or card payment for external 
venders.  
 
Any queries please get in contact contact@suthersschool.co.uk  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Zoe Allen  
 
Head of Year 9 and 10 
Whole School Rewards Lead  
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